
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District BID - Requests Information on Art for Traffic Control Boxes
From: Jonathan Hui
Date: 02/15/2017 01:52 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Nader Asmar <nader.asmar@lacity.org>, Daniel Mitchell <dan.mitchell@lacity.org>, Daniel Halden
<Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>

Hi Lisa,

A pleasure speaking with you as well.  Please see attached information.  This is a sample from CD 13.  I hope that helps,

Jonathan Hui

On Wed, Feb 15, 2017 at 1:44 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Jonathan:

It was a pleasure speaking to you today regarding the “traffic control” art box requests.  At your convenience, please send me a sample
request letter and the procedures for creating art on the traffic control boxes.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 

Jonathan Hui
Transportation Engineering Associate III
Operations

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.4937 
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Attachments-47/CD13 Sunset Vine BID Art.pdf
Attachments-47/PolicyCabinets.pdf


